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This term, our overarching theme is:

“A Wintery World”

This incorporates aspects of the weather, polar
animals, hibernation and the early signs of Spring. 

As we move towards the later part of the term,
we will be using themes around Spring and
Easter. 

We will use key texts including:
“That's Not My ...” stories
“Polar Bear, Polar Bear”
“10 Little Penguins”
“5 Wiggly Tadpoles”
“We're Going on an Egg Hunt”

The children will have opportunities to explore
related textures, sounds and smells. There will be
regular adult-led listening and attention sessions,
Phase 1 phonics, sensory stories, art & craft as well
as child-led continuous provision activities. For
pupils for whom it is appropriate, there will be
individual phonics interventions, hydrotherapy,
rebound and physiotherapy.

Topics
Things to

note
LADYBIRDS AND

DRAGONFLIES

Swimming will take place
approximately fortnightly on a
Friday. 

Please continue labelling all
clothing worn into school and
sending in labelled spare
clothes (in case a change is
required). Please also ensure
your child brings into school a
warm, waterproof coat or
ideally an “all-in one” rainsuit
for wet play.  Thank you! 


